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Judith Ray

From: Judith Ray

Sent:  Thursday, May 26, 2011 4:45 PM

To: ‘Bradshaw, Marcia'

Cc: Julie Hannon

Subject: SCAP

Hi Marcia,

| just wanted to let you know that there will be an article coming out in our local paper soon regarding
SCAP and in particular, the compensation of Joe Gibbs (development director). The City has expressed
both to the reporter and to SCAP our concerns regarding Joe’s compensation and our support for
changes that they are implementing related to Joe’s salary structure. It's a rather complicated issue
which is hard to address via email, so give me a call when you have a moment and I'll fill you in. 1 will
also forward you a copy of the article when it comes out. Unfortunately, as luck would have it, the
reporter writing the article has been a consistent antagonist towards the recovery act programs in
general and NSP in particular, so we can be assured of a negative bias when it comes out.

Hope your travels are going well. Take care,

Judith Ray
Deputy Director, Park, Recreation & Neighborhoods

irav@modestogov.com
Business: (209) 577-5351

Fax: (209) 544-3982

5/26/2011



